
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
To:  File No. S7-03-15 
 
From:  Yvonne Fraticelli 
 
Subject: Summary of meeting with representatives from Markit 
 
Date:  July 7, 2015 
 
 
 On July 7, 2015, representatives from the Securities and Exchange Commission’s 
Division of Trading and Markets (Elizabeth Fitzgerald, Michael Gaw, George Gilbert, 
Kathleen Gross, David Michehl, Jeff Mooney, Stephanie Park, Geoff Pemble, John Roeser, 
and Yvonne Fraticelli) met with Salman Banaei, Stacy Hempl, Henry Hunter, and Claire 
Lobo of Markit.  The Markit representatives discussed issues raised by their comment letter 
of May 4, 2015, submitted in response to the proposed amendments to Regulation SBSR 
(File No. S7-03-15).   
 
 
 

 


